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October 22, 2015 ' 

Hand Delivery 

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
PA Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street, 2nd Fl. 
P. O. Box 3265 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265 

Re: Dynetry Energy Services (East), L L C 
(PA PUC Docket No. A-2010-2199236); 
Proof of Customer Notice of Name Change 

Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 

As directed by the September 30, 2015 Secretarial Letter issued in the above-
referenced docket, enclosed for filing is a copy of the customer letter provided to Dynegy Energy 
Services (East), LLC's sole customer in Pennsylvania, notifying the customer of the EGS's name 
change and the Commission's issuance of an amended license reflecting the new name. 

Please contact me should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle M. Skjoldal 

Enclosures 
e: Email 

Jeffrey McCracken, PA PUC, TUS </> 
Judith Kim, Esquire, Dynegy o g j 
Bill Fleissner, Dynegy m o j ^ j 
John Gomoll. Dynegy 2>-c -< r\ 
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^ DYNEGY 
ENERGY SERVICES 

October 20. 2015 

Via First Class Mail 

AK Steel 

9227 Centre Pointe Drive 
West Chester, Ohio 45069 

Re: CUSTOMER NOTICE REGARDING EGS LICENSE 
Dynegy Energy Services (East), L L C 
(PA PUC Docket No. A-2010-2199236) 
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Dear Larry Schutte: 

Please be advised that Duke Energy Retail Sales, LLC, a licensed Eiectric 
Generation Supplier ("EGS") in Pennsylvania, has been renamed as Dynegy Energy Services 
(East), LLC. As you may know, Dynegy Inc. acquired this licensed Electric Generation Supplier 
as part of'a transaction that closed in April 2015. 

The Commission approved this name change for purposes of the EGS license in 
Docket No. A-2010-21992361. and issued an amended license reflecting the new name on 
September 30, 2015 via a Secretarial letter. This letter provides the required customer notice as 
directed by the Secretarial letter. The name change has no substantive impact on the terms of 
your contract. You do not need to take any further action in connection with this notice. 

Please contact me should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

William Fleissner 

1 The full docket is available here; hup://wwvv.puc.stale,pa.us/abom_puc/consolidaied„case view.aspx?Docket=A-
2010-2199236. 


